
PREP 

 

 

 
Dear Families,  

 

 

Welcome to our Wednesday night PREP class! I am so excited to embark on this 

journey of faith with your little ones as we learn more about our Lord and Savior, 

Jesus Christ. This year, we will explore the wonders of God’s love through stories, 

songs, and simple activities that help introduce your child to the beauty of our 

faith. 

 

As your child’s catechist, I will be here to guide them, answer their questions, and 

create a warm, loving environment where they can begin to understand and 

experience God’s presence in their lives. Although they may not be able to read 

yet, each lesson will be designed to engage their hearts and minds through 

activities that are both fun and meaningful. 

 

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns throughout the 

year. I look forward to partnering with you in nurturing your child’s faith. 

 

May God bless you and your family as we begin this beautiful journey together! 

 

In Christ, 

Miss Dani Iuliano 


